
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

May 25, 2022 

 

Business for Good welcomes new Chief Financial 

Officer 
 

Wadler St Jean joins the Business for Good team with a strategic vision for 

the philanthropic organization.  

 

 

 

Wadler St Jean has been named Business for Good’s Chief Financial Officer, with an 
official start date of Monday, May 23. In previous roles, Wadler served as Chief 
Financial Officer for several Capital Region nonprofits, Senior Auditor for the New 
York State Department of Education and as an accountant for several accounting 
firms. Driven by a passion for learning and a strong work ethic, Wadler holds several 
college degrees, including two bachelor’s degrees and a master’s degree. 
 
“I pride myself on overcoming challenges and realizing new opportunities,” said 
Wadler. “My mission is to offer Business for Good a positive perspective, a strategic 
vision, and expert problem-solving skills to further its mission. I am thrilled to be 
joining this renowned team.”  
 
Business for Good CEO Jahkeen Hoke says Wadler’s high ethical standards, extensive 
financial experience, and detail-oriented approach will make him an asset to BFG.  
  
“A forward-thinking leader, Mr. Wadler is dedicated to creating a better future for 
all,” said Hoke. “He thrives on helping improve the lives of others, promoting 
equality and giving back to the community. He will be an asset to the BFG team and 
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be able to offer an informed, data-driven process for decision-making. We look 
forward to this new partnership.” 
 
 

# # # 

 

 

About Business for Good™ 

With values rooted in equity, access, opportunity, and prosperity, Business for Good has advanced the 

model of traditional venture philanthropy to Do Good and Give Back to communities in the Greater 

Capital Region of Albany. Formed in 2020, BFG seeks to give back to move forward and is rooted in the 

core principle of “for good, not gain.” Its efforts were recognized on a national level with a 2022 Fast 

Company’s World Changing Ideas Honorable Mention, which recognizes pioneering teams that are 

playing an important role in the betterment of the world through intentional philanthropy. Comprised of a 

mission-focused team, Business for Good™ believes no challenge is insurmountable through hard and 

thoughtful work. With a goal to provide businesses and organizations with sustained support, BFG 

invests in people for the long term and in every way. Business for Good: building better businesses, 

stronger communities, and a more equitable world. To learn more, visit www.businessforgood.org 

 

http://www.businessforgood.org/

